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Comments: Dear US Forest Service.

 

 

 

As a resident of the arrowhead region of Minnesota and a frequent visitor to the Superior National Forest; hiking,

camping, canoeing, I value our Mature and Old Growth stands of trees. These are valuable for their ability to

withstand and survive fire and their contribution to the gene pool for the future survival of our boreal forest.

Please consider the value of preserving these trees for future generations.


